
From: Hwang, Jin
To: Shim, Tina
Subject: RE: Hollywood Center Project WSA - water demand
Date: Thursday, December 27, 2018 9:21:54 AM

Thank you!

-----Original Message-----
From: Shim, Tina
Sent: Thursday, December 27, 2018 9:21 AM
To: Hwang, Jin
Subject: RE: Hollywood Center Project WSA - water demand

This is minor, does not be amended. Per Water Code 10910 I do not think this qualifies as a substantial increase in
water.

Thanks,
Tina

-----Original Message-----
From: Hwang, Jin
Sent: Wednesday, December 26, 2018 3:53 PM
To: Shim, Tina
Subject: Hollywood Center Project WSA - water demand

Hello Tina,

The Hollywood Center Project WSA was approved by the board on 12/11/18.  Then the EIR consultant discovered a
mistake in the water demand calc, and she is asking if the WSA needs to be amended.

I left the cell for the base demand for 4,389 sf of residential lounge blank by mistake.  It should have been 4,389 sf x
0.05 gpd/sf = 219 gpd (0.25 afy).  Please see the attached water demand estimate table.

It was approved for 205 afy (212.00 afy Proposed Subtotal – 0 afy existing -7.36 afy add’l savings = 204.64 afy). 

Without the mistake, the Proposed Subtotal would have been 212.25 afy, and the Net Additional Water Demand
would have been 204.89 afy, which would be still rounded off to 205 afy. 

Is it okay to let the Applicant know that, since the minor error did not result in any difference in the Net Additional
Water Demand when rounded off, that the WSA does not need to be amended?

Thank you.
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